
 

March 5, 2012 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Marc Rhoades, Chairperson 

House Committee on Appropriations 

Statehouse, Room 351-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Rhoades: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2741 by House Committee on Judiciary 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2741 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2741 is a “clean up” bill for 2011 SB 24.  The bill would correct some inadvertent 

omissions of amendments to various divorce statutes, omissions of some prefatory sections, and 

correct some unintentional changes to substantive provisions.  The bill would also make a 

number of minor technical corrections. 

 

 According to the Office of Judicial Administration, passage of HB 2741 would have no 

fiscal effect. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

cc: Mary Rinehart, Judiciary  

 Faith Loretto, KPERS  

 Jackie Aubert, SRS  


